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Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household,  
 
I continually feel so honored to be your Queen!  
 
We have been very busy as a temple, working on numerous 
events and activities. I feel very fortunate to be a member of an 
organization where our cause is so inspiring and our members 
are so hard working! 
 
We started October with the West Side Nut Club Fall Festival, for which the Egyptian 
Band and Patrol ran food booths. I had the honor of spending a day with the Patrol, 
selling brain sandwiches at the window. It was a hot, but rewarding day, as was the 
week! I appreciate all who came to the Stated Session that month as well. I know that 
makes for a really long day.  
 
At our November Stated Session, we celebrated Founder’s Day. Thank you to PQ 
Nancy Markham for sharing about our beautiful Isis Temple. I love hearing about the 
special women who began our beautiful order and our temple’s history!  
 
Also in November, we were honored to host our Supreme Queen, Cathy Carol Rose at 
our Official Visit, held at the Masonic Lodge in Evansville.  From the Banquet to the 
Ceremonial to the unit performances, the evening was simply beautiful! We welcomed 
10 new Princesses into our beautiful order: Andrea Byers, Ashley Coomes, Crystal 
Day, Taylor Gatewood, Rachel Gollaher, Airaka Hooper, Wendy Morris, Rebecca Poe, 
Lisa Raben, and Brandi Staples. Ladies, we were so honored to have you all with us 
and hope you felt the closeness and love we share! Please know you made our day 
very special with your attentiveness and excitement. We look so forward to seeing you 
at meetings and hope you find your niche and get involved. The more you work 
together for the precious Shriners Hospitals for Children®, the stronger the bonds you 
create.  
 
I wish to thank PQ Kathy Widick for our rooms at the Tropicana and to her and 
Princess Marshall Brandi Rickard-Curry for the table favors at the banquet.  Ladies of 
the Household, I thank you for your love & support! Officers, Thank you so much for 
your hard work on the ritual and setup. Princess Musician Jane Harmon, thank you so 
much for your beautiful music. Supreme Queen Official Visit Committee - PQ Linda 
Trible, JPQ Tina Dobbs, and Princess Royal Krista Williams, thank you for a beautiful 
day! I would also like to additionally thank Tina, Krista and PQ Sharon Norvell for the 
Chocolate Truffles at the Banquet - they were perfection! Reception Committee: 
Princess Chaplain Sharon Harbison, Princesses Jinny Parsons and Sandy Mock,   
along with PQ Jean Rickard, thank you for the banquet decorations! 

                        Daughters     of     the     Nile 
                  Daughters of the Nile   

                               Daughters     of     the     Nile 
                  Daughters of the Nile   
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Queen’s message continued… 
Thank you also to the units for your beautiful performances! I would also like to say a special “Thank You” to 
Princess Royal Krista Williams for taking such good care of me! And finally, thank you to my amazing Ceremonial 
Assistants: PSQ Sue Layman, PQ’s Margaret Coomer and Penny McDonald for all your help and guidance! 
 
At the December Stated Session, we had a great meeting, filled with fun, laughter and a few tears. There were so 
many ugly sweaters to enjoy; the room was filled with warmth and love! It was lovely to see so many of our new 
Princesses in attendance and having a great time. We really do “have fun so the kids can run!” Thank you to the 
Patrol for hosting our annual Christmas Party. The decorations were beautiful, the food was delicious, and the gift 
exchange game was so much fun! I lost total track of time (that is how you know you really enjoyed something)! 
Thank you to the Officers, Ceremonial Assistants, Princeton Nile Club, Past Queen’s, Quilters, and Units for the 
gifts and all your love! Love really does make the world go ‘round, I have no doubt.  
 
Princess Royal Krista Williams, Princess Chaplain Sharon Harbison, Past Queen Judy Peak, and Princess Sandy 
Mock all visited our members who are shut-ins or in rehabilitation. JPQ Tina joined us for lunch at the Red Fez 
and we headed out. I truly enjoyed meeting members and seeing members I have not seen in a while. It was a 
special day and we all benefited from the experience! 
 
Thank you to all who helped  wrap gifts for the Hadi Hospital Staff’s Children’s Christmas Party! I appreciate it so 
much! The party was so much fun and I enjoyed being a part of it. I honored to bring my students from McGary 
Middle School to sing for the families and children! Giving back is such a rewarding experience for us all!  
 
I really enjoyed the Princeton Nile Club’s annual Cookie Exchange! I think this will be an event I have to attend 
from here on out! 
 
On January 2nd, we have a very special meeting. We have scheduled our third Ceremonial that will also include 
our Memorial Service. I feel it will be so beautiful and poignant to have our new Princesses see us honor our 
dearly departed members. Please come and help us welcome new members and memorialize those we have 
lost. It will be a special evening and one we will not soon forget! 
 
We will also have a wonderful Social Event in January! Mark your calendars! January 16th at 6pm at Bethel 
United Church of Christ on N. Greenriver Rd. We will have a Spaghetti Dinner with salad, bread (baked by our 
resident Baker Phenom, Princess Royal Krista Williams), and assorted desserts. We ask for a $5 donation per 
plate. Come enjoy fellowship and great food for a great cause!  
 
Be on the lookout for another social event in February! These events are my favorites; I just love spending time 
with you all! Our amazing Casino Night will happen on Saturday, March 4th this year! Be on the lookout for tickets 
and information. You will not want to miss the fun, food, and fellowship! 
 
March 6th at 7pm at Hadi Temple on the 2nd floor will be our annual Election of Officers, so please plan to attend. 
Per the Supreme Temple Bylaws, Article V, Section 4 (b): Campaigning for or against any Candidate shall not be 
permitted and could result in suspension or expulsion.  
 
I know my year is certainly far from over, and yet I feel the time just flying by so quickly! This is my last newsletter 
to you and I really want to take this opportunity to express what cannot really be expressed in words.  I feel such 
humility that I have been able to serve Isis Temple as Queen this year. Thank you all for your support, wisdom, 
compassion, understanding, engagement, and love. I believe that God is best described as pure love and yet love 
is so indescribable. That is how I feel for you all as well, the love is just indescribable.  
I wish you all blessings, love, and prosperity throughout the New Year! 
Cleo Love and Hugs, 
Jennifer Nance, Queen 
Isis Temple No. 41 
(812) 449-2405 

jennifernance.nile@gmail.com 
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Princess Royal 
    Krista Williams 

Princess Tirzah 
  Robbi Redman 
 

Greetings Ladies! 
It’s the New Year already – I can’t believe it! Our Supreme Queen visitation in November was such a wonderful 
experience. Welcome to all our new Princesses. I was so happy to see so many of you at our December Stated 
Session and Christmas party. Some of you are real pros at party games!  
In early December, I was blessed to have the opportunity to visit with our Nile ladies who are in nursing homes or 
confined to their homes. Many of these women have been members of our order for more than 40 or 50 years, and the 
stories they have to share about our history and their family legacies of membership are heartwarming and so 
wonderful to hear.  
As you make your plans to attend Stated Session each month, think of these ladies and others you may know who 
would love to attend but aren’t able to drive at night or at all. If you know someone who may need transportation to a 
meeting, please reach out to her and offer her a ride. Sometimes the smallest gesture can mean the world to 
someone. 
Blessings to all of you for the New Year. 
 
Nile love and pixie dust, 
Krista Williams, Princess Royal 
812-484-8860 
krwilliams53@gmail.com 

 
Princess Badoura 
   Cheryl Stader 

 

 

Ladies of the Household: 
 
Wow, 2016 went by fast! Our officers still have 
a few more months to serve. 
We had two Ceremonials in 2016 and have one 
scheduled for January. 
At the November Supreme Queen Official Visit, 
I was extremely nervous, but after meeting 
Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose, she put me 
at ease. I think all of our officers did a great job! 
Congratulations to all of our new Princesses. 
Please attend all of our Nile functions as often 
as your time allows. 
I hope you all had a very Merry Christmas and 
wishing you many blessing in 2017! 
 
Nile love, 
Cheryl Stader 
Princess Badoura 
jbtav@att.net 
812-453-2450 

I hope everyone is doing great and got through the 
holidays smoothly.  
We had an exciting time in our temple with 
Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose’s visit. She was 
incredibly sweet and held herself with such dignity. 
Her favorite saying: “We have fun so the children 
can run”. I love that saying and I know that it is true.  
I have received many donations for the hospitals 
this year, and I appreciate them all. Please keep 
them coming! 
We are still collecting Box Tops for education, and 
can pull-tabs. The hospitals want Disposable 
Cameras and Walmart Gift Cards: Our sewing 
ladies have done an outstanding job sending quilts. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Pr. Tirzah Robbi Redman  
362 Rosenberger Ave. Apt. l 
Evansville IN 47712 
812-589-2508  
robbiredman@yahoo.com 
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Princeton Nile Club welcomed Queen Jennifer Nance, PSQ Sue Layman, PQs Gay Graper, Sharon 
Norvell and Judy Peak. Pr. Royal Krista Williams, Pr. Badoura Cheryl Stader, and Pr. Jerry Brenner from 
Isis Temple No. 41 to their meeting on December 13 Ladies of the Household present were Terri 
Cheesman, Nancy Clem, Sylvia Pharris, Myra Whipkey, Judy Williamson and Norma Miller. 
 
At the Isis Temple Supreme Queen visitation, eight Stepping Stones to Happiness were presented to 
Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose, purchased with proceeds from their annual White Elephant auction. 
 
The following officers were elected for the 2017 year: 

Nancy Clem – President 
Nora Miller – Vice President 
Terri Cheesman – Secretary/Treasurer 

Christmas cards were signed and sent to shut-ins: Ruth Dunning, Elinor Falls and PQ Sandy Shafer. 
 
Queen Jennifer Nance updated the members with several upcoming events and a gift was presented to 
her from the club. 
 
Meeting dates for 2017 are  April 11, June 20, September 12, and December 12. 
 
The highlight of the day was the annual cookie exchange. There was a wide variety of delicious cookies 
and candy to eat there and take home. 
 
 
President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282 
 

 

Note from Pr. Chaplain 
Sharon Harbison 

 

 

                                                           
Dear Ladies of the Household: 
 
As we start our New Year for our kids, I wish to you all health, peace and harmony. Ladies I am so 
proud of all of our officers and the support of all the Ladies of the Household, thank you! 
 
A special thank you to the ladies that joined me to deliver the Christmas gifts to our shut-ins and 
nursing homes. I would be remiss if I did not give an extra special thank you to Princess Sandra Mock 
who helped me make all the gifts. 
 
If you need any help at all, please feel free to call me anytime. 812-518-4175. 

Nile love,  
Sharon Harbison 
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January 2017 

 1/02/17 6:30 pm    Stated Session, Memorial & Ceremonial Hadi 2nd floor 

 1/09/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 1/16/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 1/16/17 6:00 pm  Spaghetti Supper at Bethel UCC Green River Rd. 

      (Donations accepted)  

 1/23/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 1/30/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 

February 2017 

 2/06/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 2/06/17 7:00 pm  Stated Session (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 2/13/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

2/20/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 2/27/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 

March 2017 

 3/04/17 7:00 pm  Casino Night (Hadi 2nd floor)   
 3/06/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)    

 3/06/17 7:00 pm  Stated Session (Hadi) Election of Officers 

 3/11/17 10:00am  Membership Brunch Hadi Red Fez 

 3/13/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

3/17-18/17    Constituting Dynasty Amenna, Nashville TN 

(Isis Patrol marches 8:00 pm on the 17th)  

On the 18th Constituting 10:00 am 

3/20/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

3/25/17 2:00 pm  Officer Installation Masonic Temple 

 3/27/17 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

Calendar 

 

 
Behold the turtle; he only makes progress when he sticks his neck out! 
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Ladies of the Household, 

How lucky we are to have such dedicated ladies to help! 

Our group of Isis Temple sewing ladies sent 18 quilts to the 
Chicago Hospital this past December, as well as 120 toy bags 
and 60 pillowcases to the Cincinnati Shriners Hospital for 
Children®. 

Thank you ladies, you truly are a special group! 

If your time allows and you would like to join us, we meet each 
Monday on the 2nd floor of Hadi at 9:00 am. 

Please call me if you need any additional information. 

Pr. Donna Duncan   

  812-477-1777 

MEMBERSHIP Begins with ME! 
Nancy Markham, PQ 
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PQ Jean Rickard, Jean Grace, 
Donna Duncan, Joyce Giolitto, 
Barbara Markwell, PQ Judy Peak. 
Sandra Mock, Liz Gentry and 
Darlene Robinett 

As I age, I sometimes talk to myself. Sometimes I even roll my eyes out loud. I have found out 
though, age gives you a better understanding of life. Moreover, you learn the most important thing 
in life is that we have our family and friends. How thankful to be a part of this beautiful organization 
and that we share this life with our Nile family and friends.  
 
In 1977, Isis Temple had over 1400 members; today we only have a little over 450 members. It takes 
an entire temple to increase members. Can you turn in one or more proposals this year? 
What questions do you have about what is required to become a member? Please contact us, we will 
be happy to answer any questions that you might have. Do you need proposals? We have them. Do 
you need to check someone’s eligibility? We can do that. 
 
In addition, proposals can be downloaded at the Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile web site. 
http://www.daughtersofthenile.com 
http://www.daughtersofthenile.com/Proposal042015.pdf 
 
Nile love & hugs 
 
Shirley Sheets PQ Membership Chairman   Nancy Markham PQ Co-Chair 
812-867-7964       812-909-2090 
Gaumers541@aol.com     no.41isistemple@gmail.com  
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Hello Ladies, 
I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
Thank you so much to everyone that purchased meat during our sale. In addition, an even bigger thank 
you to all those that participated in our Fall Card Party, over $1,400.00 was donated to the Daughters of 
the Nile Foundation.  
Our committee wants you to join us for a Spaghetti Dinner on January 16, 6:00 pm at Bethel UCC, 3029 N. 
Green River Rd. with a suggested donation of $5.00 per person. Please RSVP Queen Jennifer at 
isis41rsvp@gmail.com . 
Cheese Balls can be ordered for your Super Bowl party until January 23. Contact me at the information 
below. 
Mark your calendar for our almost famous Casino Night March 4. More information later… 
Join us at our next Ways & Means meeting January 12, 6:30 pm at the Red Fez. We welcome your input! 
 
Kathy Rosa, 812-499-9637 
kathybee125@yahoo.com 
Ways & Means Chairman 

  

  

         VISITATIONVISITATIONVISITATIONVISITATION        

Pr. Chaplain Sharon 
Harbison & Pr. Sandra 
Mock, displaying the 
Kleenex boxes they made 
for the December 8 
visitation. 

Visitation Committee:  
Queen Jennifer Nance,  
Pr. Royal Krista Williams, 
Pr. Chaplain Sharon Harbison, 
PQ Judy Peak, and Pr. 
Sandra Mock 

What a special honor to 
visit our Nile ladies that 
are shut-ins and in 
nursing homes. 
 

Marjorie Miller 
Martha Kellams 
Juanita Broughm 
Winona Kallenbach 
Karen Schakenburg 
LaRue Cloud PQ 
Evelyn Bohnsack 
Clarine Heseman 
Juanita Oxley 
Ruth Reid 
Sandy Shafer PQ 

 

 

Bert & PQ LaRue Cloud with 
Queen Jennifer 

PQ Sandy Shafer with Queen 
Jennifer 
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Supreme Session 
  June 11 – 15, 2017 
 Buffalo New York 
 
 

 

 

   Supreme Appointments Dinner 
                         October 27, 2016 
 
 

 

Queen Jennifer Nance, PSQ Sue Layman appointed 
Chairman of the Supreme Temple Finance Committee, and a 
director on the Supreme Temple Foundation Board of 
Directors. 
PQ Margaret Coomer; Supreme Temple By-Laws Committee 
of Subordinate Temples. 
PQ Nancy Markham; Supreme Temple Membership & Public 
Relations Committee. 
PQ Kathy Widick; Supreme Temple Goodwill Ambassador to 
the Central Area. 
PQ Sharon Norvell; Supreme Temple American Flag Escort 
PQ Jean Rickard; Supreme Temple Escort to the Canadian 
Flag 
PQ Gay Graper; Supreme Temple Banner Escort 
 

 Mark your calendar March 4, 2017 

Do you have questions about          
Daughters of the Nile?  
 
Rules, regulations and or 
protocol? 
Would your time allow you to 
attend a class? 
Would you prefer to ask 
questions and get answers 
by email or on our web site? 
 
Please respond by email to: 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
 

 

 

March 11, 2017 at 10:00 AM Hadi Red Fez 

  Our membership committee will host a brunch. Join us and   
  bring a prospective member along with your appetite. 
  RSVP: isis41rsvp@gmail.com by March 7, or call if you have any 
  questions PQ Shirley Sheets 812-867-7964 
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Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose Official Visit Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose Official Visit Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose Official Visit Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose Official Visit     

  

 
 

 

                                  

Andrea Byers, Ashley Coomes, Crystal Day, Taylor Gatewood, RachAndrea Byers, Ashley Coomes, Crystal Day, Taylor Gatewood, RachAndrea Byers, Ashley Coomes, Crystal Day, Taylor Gatewood, RachAndrea Byers, Ashley Coomes, Crystal Day, Taylor Gatewood, Rachel Gollaher, el Gollaher, el Gollaher, el Gollaher, 
Airka Hooper, Wendy Morris, Rebecca Poe, Lisa Raben and Brandi Staples.Airka Hooper, Wendy Morris, Rebecca Poe, Lisa Raben and Brandi Staples.Airka Hooper, Wendy Morris, Rebecca Poe, Lisa Raben and Brandi Staples.Airka Hooper, Wendy Morris, Rebecca Poe, Lisa Raben and Brandi Staples.    

  

Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose, 
PSQ Billie Davis, Queen Jennifer 
Nance and the 15 in attendance 
Supreme Appointees. 

Supreme Queen Cathy Carol 
Rose, PSQ Billie Davis, PSQ Sue 
Layman and Queen Jennifer 
Nance 

Decorations by the Dancers and 
Pageantry 

Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose and 
Illustrious Sir Dan Schuler 

Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose 
and Pr. Royal Krista Williams 
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Isis Temple No. 41 Christmas PartyIsis Temple No. 41 Christmas PartyIsis Temple No. 41 Christmas PartyIsis Temple No. 41 Christmas Party    
Hosted by the PatrolHosted by the PatrolHosted by the PatrolHosted by the Patrol    

 

  

Ugly Sweater ContestUgly Sweater ContestUgly Sweater ContestUgly Sweater Contest    

Rosella Hill and her 
granddaughter, Taylor Gatewood 

Ugly Sweater contestants Meredith Thompson, PQ 
Tina Dobbs, Karen Cox, Rosella Hill, Sandra Mock, 
Andrea Byers, Barbara Markwell, Casey Wonders,        
Wendy Morris, and Taylor Gatewood 

Casey Wonders and Queen 
Jennifer Nance 

  

 

 

 
Queen Jennifer, Pr. Royal Krista Williams 
and Pr. Badoura Cheryl Stader with Santa 

 
   Santa and the Hadi Hospital Staff children 
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
 We always meet the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July  
and August.         
Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting January 16, 2017 

We will meet at Bethel UCC for the Spaghetti Dinner at 6:00 pm, 
don’t forget to RSVP    isis41rsvp@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 

          Stephanie Gentry 
              Queen 1999 

                 Jan Slifer 
               Queen 2000 

        Sandy Falls 
        Queen 1998 

 

 

  

 

Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile   ~   www.Daughtersofthenile.com 
 
Isis Temple No. 41        ~   www.isis41don.com 
 
Nile Newsletter and Roster             ~   no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
 
Nile Sickness & Distress       ~   sicknessanddistress@gmail.com 
 
Nile RSVP for events       ~   isis41rsvp@gmail.com 
 
Nile Pr. Recorder        ~   isisno41recorder@gmail.com 
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 Casey Wonder,  President 812-454-4676 

           PQ Karla Goff, Captain, 812-205-8552        

 

Congratulations to the new Isis Temple Princesses. We have open spots 
in our unit. If you have an interest, please join us at one of our meetings. 
 
We are always looking for new members; we meet the 2nd Tuesday of 
each month on the second floor of Hadi at 6:00 pm. 
 
We hope that you all had a wonderful holiday season. 

Nile Love, 
 
Jinny Parsons, Director   812-457-7457     jinnyparsons@twc.com 
Sharon Harbison, President 812-518-4175    sharonharbison@yahoo.com 
 

 

The Patrol had a wonderful time performing at the Supreme Queen 
Ceremonial, and being the Honor Guard for the Supreme Queen 
Cathy Carol Rose. 

It is great to become involved in a unit; we extend an invitation to you to attend a meeting with 
us. Our meetings are the 2nd Monday of the month on the second floor of Hadi at 7:00 pm. 

 

We hope that everyone had a wonderful holiday season! 
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President: Sylvia Pharris    812-677-1080 

  Director: Jennifer Emsweller PQ 812-598-3907 
 

Patrol – 2
nd 

Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers – 2
nd

 Tuesday – 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  Jinny Parsons 
(812) 457-7451 

 

 

Band – 4
th
 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director: PQ Jennifer Emsweller             

(812) 985-0149 

 

                                                       UNITS INFORMATION 

 
The Egyptian Band worked very hard in the Band Box at the Westside Fall Festival in October. 
The committee was chaired by Millie Rumble and assisted by Band members Gay Graper, 
Sandy Shafer, Janie Buttrum, Jennifer Holmes and Margaret Coomer. Thanks to all band 
members that worked. 
  
Monday November 28th was our Ceremonial and Official Visit of Supreme Queen Cathy Carol 
Rose. A beautiful banquet was held and enjoyed by everyone, afterwards the Nile Ceremonial 
and the units performances. Congratulations to our new Princesses. 
 
The Band’s annual Christmas party was held and 20 members attended. We met at the Log Inn 
and the meal was very tasty. Everyone had a great time, eating and visiting with each other. 
Thank you to the Chairman, Faye Holmes and her committee, Sandra Goodman, Sharon 
Duetsch, Elsie Ervin and Sandra Bottoms.  Gifts were given to Queen Jennifer, Band Director 
Jennifer Emsweller and President Sylvia Pharris in appreciation for their guidance and support 
this year. 
 
 
  President: Sylvia Pharris    812-677-1080 

  Director: Jennifer Emsweller PQ 812-598-3907 
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Isis Temple No. 

41 
Pr. Recorder  

Tiffany Ball, PQ 
2214 E. Powell 

        Evansville, IN  47714 
isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

PHONE: 
(812)  473-1424 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We’re on the Web! 

Check us out: 

www.isis41don.com 

 

  ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41 
  2214 E. Powell 

  Evansville, IN 47714 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter email address 

no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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